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I am writing this from Seabeck, Washington where we are having a 
wonderful time. The weather is gorgeous, and we are being fed like pigs 
getting ready for the slaughter. 

Ken Magnuson is delightful, and he has been keeping us busy and 
laughing from 9 to 9. (If you want, you can beg off from the evenings, 
but you might miss something.) He will probably tell all the teachers 
back home that we work them to death here. 

Our main project is a plate that is beautiful and full of challenges. Then, 
in the evenings we are glazing bark-edge bowls in Turid Fatland's style. 
They are lovely. Makes you want to get started with the design. I can't 
use too many superlatives. 

Hope to see a good turnout at the October 18 meeting in Bremerton. 
Bunad material will be auctioned off and raffle tickets will be available 
for Sunhild Muldbakken's plate. (see attached photo to newsletter). 
Lois Clauson will be giving a demo on wood preparation, and either 
Lois or I will have flyers if you need them. Anyone who wants to sell, 
display, or otherwise needs a table set up, must contact Lois at least a 
week in advance so she can let them know at the Hall how many tables 
we will need. 

Marlene Echaniz 
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